
PCP – École Rivière-Rouge 

Meeting#1 – November 20, 2019 

 

In attendance: 

 

ERR staff: 

Cheryl Gaudet (directrice/principal) 

Leanna Loewen (directrice adjointe/ vice-principal) 

 

Greetings from administration: 

Cheryl Gaudet and Leanna Loewen greeted the parents and all introduced themselves. 

 

Concerts are going to be done differently this year. 

-Holiday Concert for K-2 will be held at SOPAC December 4, 2019. 

-Spring Concert for 3-5’s more details in the New Year. 

In addition, some caroling events will be held. 

3’s will visit River Ridge Care Home. 

4&5’s will be performing at the Christmas Open House at the Legislative Building. 

5’s will also visit Centre Taché. 

 

To celebrate Manitoba’s 150th ERR had a Red River cart built being stored in the Library.  

Cross Country was held in the fall and team Handball and Volleyball is ongoing with 4&5’s. 

Project 11 activities are continuing within the school and more teachers have taken part in the training. 

Roots of Empathy also taking place. 

ERR Apparel is being made and will be made available for purchase in the New Year. 

Hot Lunch – Pizza Pizza lunches are continuing. It was proposed that a donation could be made of a 

month’s profits as an avenue to empower the children in giving. More will continue on this. 


